
Redbook Committee (RB) 

Report to Faculty Senate 

May 6, 2020 

 

RB reviewed and approved the final revisions to the University Libraries Bylaws and Personnel 

Document. These documents will be made available for a first reading by the Faculty Senate at 

the May meeting. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Rob Detmering, RB Chair   


